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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I write to express my opposition to the way in which the Fire Services reform is being conducted.

I refer to the CFA Review published in August 2015.
https://engage.vic.gov.au/application/files/5614/8608/2346/Submission - 20 -
_Country Fire Authority.pdf

I do not believe there has been adequate consultation about the reforms. The proposed reforms must be
approved by the body that acts for the volunteers - the VFBV. To date we (the volunteers) have not been
assured of this happening.

Jo Ussing, Lowan Group Officer, CFA Volunteer.
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